
Representatives from local colleges and universities - including  

ECU, Duke, NC State,  Meredith, and UNC,  

will be on hand to present information and answer                           
questions about the college admissions process. 

Thursday, March 30 @ 6:30 pm                                                    

in the LRHS Auditorium 

We Hope to see you there!      

LRHS Student Services Department 


